EXPOSURES

Volume 77, No: 2 October 2016



Monthly Newsletter of the Springfield Photographic Society Affiliated with the Photographic Society of America and the New England Camera Club Council Meeting Place: Loomis Lakeside at Reed's Landing 807 Wilbraham Road, Springfield, MA 01109 @ 7:00PM & 4th Wednesdays of each month, September through May sps.photoclubservices.com President: Kevin Fay - kevin.fay44@gmail.com





Anniversary

HAPPENINGS - OCTOBER 2016

What: Monthly Intra-Club Exhibition

When: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 at 7:00PM Where: Loomis Lakeside ay Reed's Landing

What: Program Night

When: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 at 7:00PM Where: Loomis Lakeside ay Reed's Landing

October 2016 Program

By Cindy Nothe

Our program for October 26 will be hands-on workshops on 6-8 topics requested by our members. This will be done in a round-robin format with three rotations of about 20-30 minutes each. Participants can choose the three topics that interest them most. The program will be finalized soon but will include sessions on how to prepare images for exhibition (print and digital), Photoshop techniques, Lightroom basics, and using camera equipment and accessories. Participants are encouraged to bring their camera bags, a flash drive with some images they might like to work on with our instructors, and even their laptops to get some practice using their own software. This has become a popular program for our club and it is most successful when members have the opportunity to learn by doing, especially with their own equipment. The atmosphere is casual and supportive, and we're sure everyone who attends will have an enlightening and entertaining evening.

People's Choice Awards / SPS Show at the VPC

By: Rosemary Polletta

The Tally has been done and the results are as follows......

Tied for 3rd place with 4 votes each:

Cindy Nothe - Marginal Way, Jim Theres - A Burst From Above, Paul Deegan - Winter Monster in Downtown Springfield, Steve Greenberg -Music Lovers, Jazz & Roots Festival

Tied for 2nd place with 5 votes each:

Larry Sanchez - Moon Over Memorial Bridge, Rachel Bellenoit - Juvenile Bobcat, Steve Greenberg - L&G Manufacturing Co.

Tied for 1st place with 6 votes each:

Amy Dane - Notre Dame Gargoyle, Kevin Fay - Old Friends

Photo Challenges for 2016 -2017

Sept. 2016: Sea Life Oct. 2016: Tombstones Nov. 2016: Expression Dec. 2016: Treasure Jan. 2017: Bridge(s)

Feb. 2017: Starts with "P"

Mar. 2017: Glass Apr. 2017: Chairs May 2017: Celebration

Positions Filled

The Club would like to acknowledge the following two people who have stepped forward and have agreed to take on newly appointed positions.

Chris Laudani - Trip Coordinator Kevin Kopchynski - Technical Manager

Thank you gentlemen for the commitment that you have made to help make our club better.



Once again, we roll out the SPS Welcome Mat for the following new members

Nancy Bryant **Denis Duquette** Jim Gillen **Muriel Lohnes** Bernie MacArthur David MacArthur Gail Dinsmore Pete Nadeau

We hope that you will enjoy your association with our group and that you will avail yourself of the many services that the Club Provides.